A huge thank you and hugs to all Builders Club partners and those who gave a one-time gift for
our roof repair needs here at Hettinger United Methodist Church. You have no idea how grateful
we are for you accepting this call as well as your generous giving.

With these funds, we can secure and rebuild a solid foundation of the roof so those who attend
and visit here may know they are “covered” and protected but may also freely worship and
thank God for His many blessings, and not have to worry about the physical building.

The work on our roof will hopefully begin this summer of 2024. We are uncertain as to how long
this process will take but are excited for the outcome. Our church has some funds set aside for

building repair and thanks to your generosity, we will be able to fund this project 100%.

We are proud to be part of this connectional system called the United Methodist Church. God
bless and thank you again!

Pastor Laurie Kidd and the congregation of Hettinger United Methodist Church



